
 

 
 

 
 

 
March 20, 2019 
 
Darren Hunter 
SSC 
4155 E. Jewell Ave. 
Suite 420 
Denver, Co 80222 
 
 
Re: APS Hinkley High School 
Case Number:  2004-6083-01 
 
Dear Mr. Hunter: 
 
Thank you for your initial submission for the above named minor amendment.  We reviewed it and 
have the following comment:  
 
A. This minor amendment has been approved by all the departments except Real Property. They have 

not yet responded to the referral. If you wish to contact Real Property you can contact Darren 
Akrie at 303-739-7331 or dakrie@auroragov.org.  

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
W. David Barrett 
Senior Planner II 
303-739-7133 
wbarrett@auroragov.org 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
W. David Barrett  
Sr. Planner II  
 
 

Planning and Development Services 

Planning Division 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
303.739.7250 
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